
Defibrillator Awareness Training 
 

In partnership with the local charity FLEET students and staff at Wadebridge 
School have been shown how to operate defibrillators that are becoming widely 
available across Cornwall towns and villages.  Over the past two weeks all 1,150 
students have been shown how these clever devices work.  Somebody’s chance 
of survival from a sudden cardiac arrest is improved significantly with the use of 
a defibrillator. 
 
Pictured is Josh Lyle who helped with the recent demonstration to 6th Form 
students. 
 
More information on the work of FLEET who are fundraising to install these 
devices in our communities can be found at www.fleet.org.uk 
 

 

http://www.fleet.org.uk/

